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Welcome and Introductions

Approval of February Minutes
● Hollie asked for a motion to approve February minutes. Sienna motioned to approve. Auschel

seconded the motion. Council voted. Minutes approved.

Guest Comments & Questions
● Racial slurs happening at school and the increase.. Students have reported racial things said to

them using the Safe UT tip line. Nothing was done.
● The safe school tips were reviewed and the school did not receive the tip. Ben Horsley checked

with U of U and this was not the only instance where this happened.
● How can we educate kids and make them feel safe? Kids either don’t know how or are afraid to

report it. Some don’t think it’s that bad.
● Julie asked about the possibility of creating a committee of those who have or are experiencing

this issue.
● What happens with kids? Are there any consequences? What is happening with repeat o�enders,

Think time sheets are useless.
● There needs to be more education for students, faculty, and community.

Trustlands Plan
● $80,000 for next year
● All Trustlands money will be used for teacher extra periods.
● Any leftover will be used for aides.
● Mark motioned to adopt the Trusland plan, Auschel seconded the motion. Council approved
● Community council needs to sign signature form

Sta�ng
● Enrollment for next year 522, about 10 students down.
● Not planning to surplus anyone.
● Teacher retiring this year.

Safe Walking Routes
● No changes to Churchill’s walking route

Update on District Investigation
● District investigating incident in 7th period math class.

Cell Phones/Electronics During Lunch
● No cell phone/Chromebooks during lunch.
● Policy will be in student planner beginning next year.
● Review after the first quarter to see how things are going.



District Community Council Meeting
● Alicia was scheduled to go to the DCC tonight but the District Board Meeting is tonight.
● Julie will check to see if it has been rescheduled.

Motion to Adjourn
● Janell motioned to adjourn the meeting
● Mark seconded the motion.
● Meeting adjourned at 2:40pm

Next meeting
April 16, 2024 - Room 201

Churchill School Community Council meetings are open to the public. Should you wish to speak during the meeting, please
inform Chair Hollie Pettersson at email pettersson-hollie@gmail.com; a three-minute time limit will be imposed to keep the

meeting on track.
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